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From:

Cc:
Subject: Submission in response to amendment C208
Date: Sunday, 26 September 2021 1:02:02 PM
Attachments: Submission in response to Amendment C208.pdf

Dear , 

Please see attached our submission in response to amendment C208. 

Many thanks for your asssitance with this process. 

Best wishes, 

_____________

Submission #18



Submission in response to Amendment C208 
 
Re: 28 McMahons Road, Coburg North 3058 
 
We would like to thank  (Senior Strategic Planner),  

 (Extent Heritage Advisors) and  for meeting with us to 
discuss the Heritage Submission for our property at 28 McMahons Road, 
Coburg North. Whilst we are not seeking to oppose the heritage overlay, we 
would like to ensure that the information in the Heritage Citation – Individual 
Place report is accurate and that the restrictions of the Heritage Overlay are 
not unduly burdensome.  
 
After reviewing the heritage report we would like to bring to your attention a 
couple of inaccuracies regarding the materials described.  

• Concrete eves: the eves of the house are of lightweight construction, 
the undersides being lined with a composite sheet material and the 
upper side with flat metal sheeting 

• Aluminium window frames: the window frames are made of steel 
 

In our recent meeting, we discussed the significant features of the house that 
contribute to the streetscape. Of primary importance was the intact 
materiality of the curved brick. Nia suggested that external painting controls 
may be required on our property purely in relation to ensuring that the brick 
facade of the building is not painted. We do not believe any external painting 
controls need to be applied as the preservation of the brick is already 
allowed for in the MORELAND HERITAGE EXEMPTIONS INCORPORATED 
PLAN 2019 document you provided to us. Under table 1: Type of Works, 
Painting Unpainted Surfaces, the report states that properties of ‘significant’ 
heritage are not eligible for exemption from the planning permit requirement 
of the Heritage Overlay. 
 
We thank you for your time and please feel free to contact us if you have any 
questions. 

Kind regards, 

  

 














